
 

 

 

 

Countryside Access, Neighbourhoods,  
Place, Sustainable Growth & Transport, 

The Parkhouse Building, 
Carlisle, CA6 4SJ 

cumberland.gov.uk 
 

 

Reference No: 4/24/2079/0F1 
 

Proposal: New triple garage and detached stable 
  
Location: Underwood, The Hill, Millom 
 

Countryside Access Team Comments:  
 
We have no objections to the proposed development. However, it should be noted 
that Public Right of Way FP 416034 is located adjacent to the development site. See 
attached Plan.  
 
The applicant must be advised that: 
 

• The granting of planning permission would not give the applicant the right to 

block or obstruct the right of way shown on the attached plan. 

• The right of way as shown on the definitive map and statement must be kept 

open and unaltered for public use until an order made to divert, stop up or to 

temporarily close it has been confirmed.  

John Duffy, Countryside Access Officer   

Date: 10/04/2024 
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